
 

 

IMPORTANT ELECTION NOTICE 

Election Ballot Counting 
 

 

The election closed as of midnight last night, September 
20, 2021.   
 
Now the process is for the independent non-HBPA BC 
scrutineer to count the paper ballots and to verify the 
licensing status of those who voted who did not register 
with the HBPA and provide their license status.  This 
process is done in concert with the Hastings Racecourse 
GPEB office. 
 
It is expected to be completed by Friday, September 24 
when the election results will be announced with a 
posting on our website and direct emails to all those who 
stood for election. 
 

September 21, 2021 

Neil Stajkowski 

HBPA BC Secretary-Treasurer 


